TOWN OF HAMILTON
SPECIAL MEETING
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 3, 2022

Town of Hamilton Chairman Blaine Lee opened the special meeting on Thursday, November 3, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. for the purpose of reviewing the bids that were opened earlier today.  Chairman Blaine Lee and Supervisors Kevin Hoyer and Paul Degenhardt were present. The lowest bid was received from Olympic Builders in the amount of $3,317,356.00.   Hoyer made a motion to table in making a decision at this time until the board could talk with Olympic Builders for more information. Degenhardt supported the motion with a second and it passed.
Hoyer made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:55 p.m. and Degenhardt seconded the motion.
                                                                                                                   __________________________
                                                                                                                   Sara Schultz, Town Clerk
                 
